From:

To: Norfolk Boreas
Subject: Extra Pylon
Date: 07 December 2019 08:48:58

Dear Planning Inspectorate Panel
Could the developer be asked please to show us a photomontage of exactly where the

new pylon will be put and what it will look like especially in relation to the other pylons?
This structure seems to have been ignored to a large extent, and yet it will presumably be

about 150 feet high.

Jenny Smedley





